
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council Meeting of 25 March 2004 

11. REMOVAL OF TREE:  LINWOOD PARK 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking its consent to remove a tree which will be affected by 

construction of a Council pressure main pipe line across Linwood Park. 
 
 The Board resolved to approve the removal of the tree subject to it being replaced with two large 

exotic trees. 
 
 


